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….A Tradition of Fun!














April, 2014
Dear Parents of seniors,
The Senior Prom is fast approaching.  May 18th will be here before we know it.  The After Prom Party Committee has worked hard to provide our seniors and their guest with a safe and fun- filled place to go after the prom to relax and have a great time with their friends.  Seniors are welcome to attend the party, even if they don’t go to the prom.

This year’s After Prom Party will be held at Dave & Buster’s at Arundel Mills from 1:30 a.m. – 4:30 a.m.  Here are a few things you need to know:
1. The After Prom Party is for all seniors and their guest.  Food, sodas, desserts, all the games and bowling are all free!  Students do not need to bring money.

2. Students must sign up for the After Prom Party ahead of time.

3. Students must check in at the front lobby of CHS that night between 12:30 & 1:15 a.m. to get their bracelets for admittance to Dave & Buster’s.  
YOU CANNOT TURN IN A PERMISSION SLIP AT CHECK IN.  You must have your pre-paid ticket at time of check in.

4. Buses will transport the students from CHS to the party and back.  No one will be admitted to Dave & Buster’s unless they ride the bus.

5. Dress casual and comfortable.

6. NO PURSES, BACKPACKS OR DRINKS OF ANY KIND ARE ALLOWED.  Necessary personal emergency items will be provided.

7. Each CHS Senior must pay a $10.00 non-refundable deposit to sign up for the After Prom Party.

Parents, please encourage your sons and daughters to attend the After Prom Party.  We want all our seniors to have a safe, alcohol- and drug-free night.

Sign-ups will be April 25th thru May 9th in the cafeteria during all lunches.  If your son or daughter can’t make it to sign up then, please email Lisa LaPrade at allen13@verizon.net or call 410-370-8613.
WE MUST HAVE SIGNED PERMISSION SLIPS ON FILE FOR EACH SENIOR & THEIR GUEST IN ORDER TO SIGN UP FOR THE AFTER PROM.  Permission slips are available in the main office and will be available during sign up.  Students will not be allowed to sign up until we have permission slips on file.
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